
October 26th, 1925.

Dr. 3. Tait HcKensie,
Department of Physical Education, 
University of Pennsylvania, 
Philadelphia.

Dear Dr. McKenzie:-
I beg to acknowledge receipt 

of your letter of October 21st addressed to Sir 
Arthur Ourrie.

Arthur is at present on a tour in estern Canada, but we are expeoting him back at 
I-IoCill during the first week in November. He will 
then communicate with you personally as to the possi­
bility or going to Philadelphia for St. Andrew*s Day.

I have seen a copy of Dr. Cattell* pamphlet on your Radical Portraits and would like to 
congratulate you on the medallions there shewn.

Yours faithfully.

V'ilfrid Bovey.


